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It's nearly Spring Disco time and there is still a chance to purchase a ticket (which includes 

a snack bag) for your child if they wish to attend! Ticket sales will close on Monday 

14th March at midnight to allow the PTA time to prepare for the event. Please, no cash 

sales on the door. (Virtual) tickets can be bought via the PTA-Events website (www.pta-
events.co.uk/robinhoodprimarypta) or app. If you have any issues - please contact the PTA 
at: robinhoodprimarypta@gmail.com. Final shout out for helpers at all events (apart from 
Reception)! Please sign up via PTA-Events if you can lend a hand (in "Can you Help?" 
window on website front page, or clicking on little figures in bottom of app screen).  
 
It is also nearly Easter and with it the RHPS Easter Orienteering Trail to stretch your legs 
and test your brains over the holidays! (Virtual) entry tickets for maps can be bought via 
PTA-Events Monday 14th March until Monday 28th March. Full promotion next Monday.  
 
Have a good weekend! 
Isla 
(Vice-chair) 
 
 


